
TOUCH FOOTBALL SUPPORTER’S GROUP REPORT  

                                   MARCH 2014 

 

 Touch Football Supporters’ Group operated the 

canteen for the Met North Touch Trials on the 

28/2/14 making a profit a $271.85. 

A reasonably successful day on the whole but as the 

remainder of the School was at the swimming 

carnival the canteen relied solely on the support of 

those attending the trial. 

 A meeting is scheduled for early next term with the 

Head of Touch, Erica Trudgian and this will be 

followed up with a Supporters’ Group meeting. 

 Touch has received approval for a Tour in 2015 and 

initial planning is underway. 

 

Dorelle Stubbings 

President Touch Football  


